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To:  VPM Faculty

Re: Applied Field Epidemiol Program

This is an official invitation for the first meeting of the Applied Field Epidemiology
Program formerly known as the FDIU. The objective of the program is to meet regularly and
discuss problems occurring state-wide which will lead to research programs and subsequent
outreach. At this first meeting we will be discussing the frequency of our gatherings and
suggestions are more than welcome.

This will be a collaborative effort and several groups will be invited to attend. Groups
included in this first announcement are the following: ODA, OARDC, Veterinary Clinical
Sciences, Veterinary Preventive Medicine, Marysville and Animal Sciences.

The meeting will be held at the Department of Veterinary Preventive Medicine, room 240
at 2:00 PM on March 17, 1999. We welcome any and all participation. Ilook forward to
meeting with you.

Yours truly,

William JA Saville, DVM, Diplomate ACVIM, PhD
Assistant Professor, Extension Epidemiologist
Director, Applied Field Epidemiology Program
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